
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A public meeting of the Board of Education, acting in their capacity as the Budget 
Committee of Portland Public School District 1J, Multnomah County, Oregon, will take 
place during the regular School Board meeting on the 26th day of May at 6:00 pm.  The 
purpose of the meeting is to receive the Superintendent’s budget message and Proposed 
Budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021, and to receive public 
comment. 
 
In light of current public health concerns related to COVID-19, under the provision of 
ORS 192.670 the virtual meeting will be conducted online, rather than in person.  The 
meeting will be streamed live at: https://www.youtube.com/user/ppscomms/live.  Public 
comment and testimony related to the Proposed Budget may be submitted via email to: 
publiccomment@pps.net  or by mail addressed to: Board of Education, 501 N. Dixon 
Street, Portland, OR  97227.  The items must be clearly labeled as public comment or 
testimony.  Items received by 2:00 pm on May 26, 2020 will be presented to the Budget 
Committee at the May 26th meeting. 
 
An additional meeting of the Budget Committee where public comment or testimony will 
be taken will be held on June 11th at 6:00 pm, also by virtual means via the website 
above.  Public comment should be received by e-mail or mail no later than 2:00 pm on 
June 11, 2020 for the meeting on June 11th.  A copy of the Proposed Budget is posted 
on the District website: http://www.pps.net/Domain/214  
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